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SUMMARY
Requires 100 percent of electricity sold in 2035 and each subsequent calendar year to retail
electricity consumers to be clean electricity.

Accelerates deadline, to 2025, for electric companies to eliminate coal from electricity supply.

Extends, to 2035, ad valorem property tax exemption for alternative energy systems. Requires
systems constructed on or after January 1, 2022, to be constructed pursuant to project labor
agreement to qualify for exemption.

Removes electricity generated from direct combustion of municipal solid waste from qualifying
electricity for purposes of renewable portfolio standards.

Modifies requirements for community-based renewable energy projects.

NOTICE OF NO OPEN GOVERNMENT IMPACT

http://www.oregonlegislature.gov/lc

